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CALENDAR

June 11 
Ice Cream Social in the 
Multipurpose Room, 6:30pm

June 11 
PTA meeting in the 
Multipurpose Room, 7pm

June 14 
Movie Night: Escape from 
Planet Earth 
6pm in the Multipurpose Room

June 17 
Early dismissal, 1:15pm

June 18 
Early dismissal, 1:15pm

June 19 
Last day of  school 
Sixth Grade Promotion 
Early dismissal, 1:15pm

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!

Keep up with us online  
over the summer:

www.brookvalepta.com 
to connect with us on

Yahoo! Groups

and Facebook

MOVIE NIGHT: ESCAPE FROM PLANET EARTH
Join us on Friday, June 14th for a showing of  Escape from Planet Earth. 
Doors open at 6pm, movie starts at 6:30pm in the Multipurpose Room. 
Look for more details on the flyer coming home soon, or visit www.
brookvalepta.com.

The Brookvale PTA wants to give a big end-of-the-year THANK YOU to 
our wonderful community of  parents, students, teachers, and staff  who 
came together to make this year so successful! Thanks to your generosity, 
we were able to raise almost $18,000 from the Bronco Gallop alone, as well 
as over $5000 from additional donations, employer matching funds, and our 
smaller events such as movie nights, eat-out fundraisers, the Fall and Spring 
Carnivals, Box Tops, Lucky Shares, and ice cream sales.

And what were we able to accomplish this year?
•	 Over $16,500 was given directly to teachers and staff, to help improve 

the quality of  education at Brookvale by allowing them the ability 
to equip their classrooms and the school with additional educational 
and enrichment materials and needed supplies.

•	 $2000 was donated to the school and contributed toward the 
purchase and installation of  wireless service at Brookvale. 

•	 Over $2800 was donated to the school to help fund technology by 
purchasing additional Netbook and Chromebook computers.

•	 Over $800 went to support Science Camp for the sixth graders.
•	 $1500 was awarded in scholarships to Brookvale alumni who are 

graduating high school and going to university next year.
•	 Additional funds were used to enrich students’ art education through 

the Reflections Art Program and the Fine Arts Mini Experience.
•	 The PTA also sponsored Red Ribbon Week (anti-drug awareness), 

the Spring Talent Show, and Teachers Appreciation Week, among 
other ongoing activities.

We could not have done it without you. Once again, thank you!

FROM THE PRESIDENT: I want to thank everyone on the 
board this year for all the time and energy and love you give to this school. 
Our children are blessed to have you. I especially want to thank the moms 
who are graduating from Brookvale and moving on to the scary land of  Jr. 
Highers. Your hard work and dedication to this school over the years will 
always be appreciated! We will miss you and we will always remember the 
big part you played in supporting this school. Thank you!—Sheryl Ashford

ICE CREAM SOCIAL
Everybody is invited to our end-of-the-year thank you Ice Cream Social on 
Tuesday, June 11th at 6:30pm in the Multipurpose Room. The social will 
be followed by our last PTA meeting of  the year at 7pm. Come enjoy some 
free ice cream!

We want your feedback 
Please visit www.brookvalepta.

com and participate in our 
online poll. We want your input 

and ideas for next year and 
beyond. Thank you!




